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Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
I hope you are all well. 
 
I would like to inform you that registration for the optional entrance test for admission to 
the eight Grammar Schools in Birmingham in September 2021 is now open. The deadline 
for registering for the test is 4pm on Friday 26 June 2020. 
  
You can find more information about the test and can register their child for the test 
by visiting www.birminghamgrammarschools.org 

  
Children only need to sit one entrance test to be considered for any of the grammar 
schools in Birmingham.  The entrance test for September 2021 entry will be held on 
Saturday 12 September 2020 (this may be subject to change depending on the COVID-19 
situation). 
 

If you have any further questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
enquiry@parkfield.excelsiormat.org.  
 

Best wishes and take care, 
 
 

James Wright 

Head of School 
 

 

 

 

 

        Parkfield Community School 
Parkfield Road 

Saltley 
Birmingham 

B8 3AX 
Telephone:  0121 464 1131  

Email: enquiry@parkfield.excelsiormat.org  
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